
September 14th, 2019

Important Dates
Dine Out Night – Bartlett Sonic 

Mr. Feather’s 
Headquarters

Looking for a night off of cooking dinner?
Head over to Sonic on Wednesday, September 
18th and mention you are there supporting 
Hawk Hollow. Our school will receive 15% of 
the sales from this day! (Flyer attached to email)

September 16th: Practice Run, Hide, 
Fight Drill with Police on campus 
(formerly lockdown)
September 18th: PTH Meeting at 6:30
September 23rd - 26th: Book Fair 
September 25th: Bus Evacuation 
September 26th: College Bound 
Literacy Night & Book Fair Night from 
5:30-7:00 
September 27th: No School, Teachers 
in PD
September 30th: Fifth Grade field trip 
to Spring Valley Nature Center
October 2nd: Custodian’s Day – Let’s 
celebrate Mr. Mead by telling him we 
appreciate him!
October 7th: Donuts with Dads or a 
special person in your life
October 8th: Fire Drill with Bartlett 
Fire Department
October 9th – 24th: CoGat testing 
begins for 6th grade (specific dates 
TBD)
October 10th and 11th: Erin’s Law 
Presentation for first through fourth 
grade students

Literacy Night

Hawk Hollow is hosting Literacy 
Night on September 26th. Be sure
to join us for this College Bound
event!!!!! We have some exciting 
surprises in store for you. Further
details will be sent out in the near 
future!!!!



Citizen’s Advisory Council (CAC) 
Representatives

Book Fair 

Student Council News

The fall book fair begins Monday, 
September 23rd and runs through 
Literacy Night on Thursday 
evening. Flyers will be sent home 
with your children and will include 
ordering details as well as the day/ 
time their class will attend. The book 
fair will be open from 8:30am until 
2:00pm, Monday through Thursday, 
and again on Thursday during 
Literacy Night, from 5:30pm to 
7:00pm. Parents are welcome to 
come in anytime during those hours 
to purchase books or help their 
children choose. A selection of books 
will be available for individuals of all 
ages, including parents. We will 
accept cash, personal checks, and 
credit cards. The teachers will have 
wish lists available for parents who 
would like to purchase books for the 
classroom. Finally, we are looking for 
some volunteers to assist children in 
making their selections and ensuring 
they are staying within their 
budget. If interested, please email 
Chuck Renaud 
at chuckr@pobox.com.

Please help the Student Council by supporting 
our fundraiser, Hurricane Dorian relief in the 
Bahamas.  Hurricane Dorian delivered a 
devastating blow to Grand Bahama and Abaco 
Island.  We are extremely saddened by the loss 
of life, homes destroyed, and landscape 
damaged.  The best way for the Hawk Hollow 
Family to support the relief and recovery effort 
is through a monetary contribution.  
The Student Council will be sponsoring a sweet 
treat table during Literacy Night, Thursday 
September 26th.  We are asking the Hawk 
Hollow community to make a donation to our 
chosen cause for a delicious treat that they can 
enjoy with their families.  
Hawk Hollow staff members and families will be 
able to bring in sweet items to donate on the 
afternoon of Thursday, September 26th.  We 
hope to see all of you that evening for a night of 
literacy and celebrations!
Respectfully,
The Student Council of Hawk Hollow

Hawk Hollow has four open seats on the CAC. If
you are interested in attending meetings and 
sharing your voice please contact Mrs. Dupuis to 
find out how to join.

mailto:chuckr@pobox.com

